
February 27, 2023 

The Bureau gave us our initial allocation for the 2023 Water Year, which starts March 1. 

The initial allocation is 100% Class 1 and 20% Class 2. With that allocation, we believe 

Lower Tule will be running for most of March. We will continue to update as things 

develop. 

As always if there are any questions, please call the office. 

Sincerely, 

  

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
 


